St. Christopher’s School

15 Pershing Boulevard

Baldwin, NY  11510 

(516) 223-4404

To:
Parents/Guardians

From:
Mrs. Anne Lederer

Re:
Re-Registration

Date:
January 2011
In order to assist us in planning our school enrollment for next year, it is imperative that we know what your tentative or actual plans are for your child/children for September. 

Please fill out this form and return it to the Main Office no later than Wednesday, January 26.
1.
I plan to have my children who attend St. Christopher’s School return in September.



YES       NO      (circle one)

2. We are contemplating the possibility of relocating to ___________________.

3. I do not plan to have any of my children return to St. Christopher’s School in September. They will be attending __________________________________

School, which is located in _________________________.

4. I plan on registering a sibling in grade ______ for next year. 

 Family Name:  ___________________Address:  _________________________________

 List Names of Child/Children:  _______________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.
  

